
--- peterb@petester.com wrote: 
 
From: "Peter Bird" <peterb@petester.com> 
To: "Randy Smith" <wdfa33@oh.rr.com>, "Pat Hanavan" <pathanavan@aol.com>, "Bill Buesking" 
<wbuesking@satx.rr.com>, "Jerry York" <jnyork@wyoming.com>, "George Harmon" 
<harmongl@aol.com>, "Mike Murphy" <MikeM53@earthlink.net>, "Peter Bird" <peterb@petester.com> 
Subject: Re: appointments 
Date: Tue, 18 Sep 2007 13:36:45 -0400 
 
 

Jerry - 
  

This is typically the biggest challenge we face -- communication, but I think your summary 

is just about correct. 
  

When you are going to be offline for an extended time like this, you may give your proxy to 

someone else on the Board or not as you wish. 
  

As to going to Yuma, I can't identify with that!  I love the snow and look forward to it.  

Snowblowers are for city folks!  I use a Kubota L3710 4WD diesel tractor with a heated cab!  

Come on, snow!!  I didn't get to use my snowshoes all last winter, so I'm hoping for better 

luck this winter. 
  

Pete 
  

Very sorry to hear of your affliction!!  :-)  You have my proxy for the duration of my 

offline time.     Jerry 


